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April 26, 2018

Keiser University/Lakeland Campus
2400 Interstate Drive
Lakeland, FL 33805

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this letter in support of Keiser University, Lakeland Campus and their pursuit for the
‘project’ assigned from the Keiser University Office of the Chancellor. We fully support the staff
and faculty of Keiser University, Lakeland Campus and their endeavor to offer career-focused
degrees.

The mission of the CFDC is to grow Polk County, Florida's economy based on high-skill, higher-wage
sustainable businesses. The CFDC is a private, not- for-profit organization responsible for recruiting new
businesses to Polk County and helping existing businesses expand. The CFDC works with the higher
education institutions throughout Polk County including Keiser University in the promotion of economic
development and development of the necessary talent pipeline to adequately support businesses within
our community.

As an investing partner of the Central Florida Development Council (CFDC), Keiser University, Lakeland
Campus has a close working relationship with our organization. They are active members of a joint

working group improving Polk County’s Education and Talent Pipeline.

We fully support Keiser University, Lakeland Campus and look forward to their continued success
in Polk County.

Sincerely,

Sean Malott
President/CEQ
Central Florida Development Council
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